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7th Bridgebuilders International Consultation 
Invitation to Join the Celebration
Hosted by the Bridgebuilders Trust, the 7th Bridgebuilders International Consultation will be held in Auckland on 4-8 April next year at the St Francis Retreat Centre, 50 Hillsborough Road, Mt Roskill. The theme is Strengthening the Bridge - Building our Capacity – Reaffirming our Faith.   
Programme
On Monday, 7 April the programme will include a one-day consultation and training workshop on  the Convention on the Elimination of all Forms of Discrimination against Women, known as CEDAW.  All Presbyterian and associated women are very warmly invited to attend this live-in event. There is also the option to attend by the day. 
Registration
Register www.bridgebuilders.org.nz or by sending an email message to Bridgebuilders Office Co-ordinator at  bridgebuilders@xtra.org.nz.  The Bridgebuilders International Secretary Rose Tauetule will also send the form if you write to her at PO Box 99-464, Newmarket, Auckland 1149.   
Accommodation
The St Francis Centre provides comfortable accommodation and excellent meals for those who will travel from outside of Auckland. Local women can also choose to live-in or to attend the event on a daily basis.    For more information about the Consultation please contact International President Jane Prichard on  09 528 3727 or email: janeprichard@xtra.co.nz      

About Bridgebuilders
The Bridgebuilders Network began in March 1996 when the Pacific Basin Consultation was held in Auckland, called by the National Executive of the Association of Presbyterian Women. Leaders of Presbyterian and associated church women came together from 16 countries throughout Asia and the Pacific. It was the first time Presbyterian women in Aotearoa New Zealand had had an opportunity to meet with counterpart women in neighbouring countries. After 18 years and five further triennial Consultations – in Fiji, South Africa, Vanuatu, Taiwan and Samoa – the Board of Officers  is in New Zealand 2011-2014.  The aim is to strengthen the Bridgebuilders Network looking to the 20th anniversary and its programme for the future.   The sharing of best practices in local and regional mission and the raising of issues critical to the well-being of women serving the church has been empowering for members.
, 
We do hope many will take up our warm  invitation to attend the Consultation.   It is an opportunity for New Zealand women to meet with women leading church groups  in other countries without the need for long overseas travel.    The speakers will be inspiring as we deepen our faith and international understanding through building new bridges together.   

The 7th Consultation will be an exciting celebration.  Some reading this will remember the first Consultation hosted by the Association of Presbyterian Women’s National Executive  held at the at the Francis Centre February-March 1996.    Through Bridgebuilders God’s Kingdom has been made stronger. 

